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OFFICIAL 

Sturt Highway Corridor Upgrade  
Audio Tactile Line Marking  
 

The Australian and South Australian governments have committed $87.5 million (80:20) to 

upgrade the Sturt Highway, between Renmark and Gawler, as part of the Roads of Strategic 

Importance program.   

As part of this program, the Department for Infrastructure and Transport will be installing Audio 

Tactile Line Marking (ATLM) along the Sturt Highway between Gawler and Renmark.  

What is the purpose of Audio Tactile Line Marking?  

ATLM is to reduce ‘run-off-road’ or cross carriageway crashes by creating a noise (audio) and 

vibratory (tactile) warning to road users who have strayed from the road lane.   

What to expect 

Works are expected to commence on Monday, 16 October and are scheduled to be completed by 

mid-November 2023 (weather permitting). Works will be undertaken between 7am and 6pm, 

Monday to Sunday. Works will commence at Gawler, and progressively move east to Renmark. 

The Sturt Highway will remain open to traffic at all times. To safely facilitate these works speed and 

lane restrictions will be required during working hours, in the vicinity of the works as they move 

progressively along Sturt Highway.  

Access to properties will be maintained during these works, with advance notice provided if there is 

a need to temporarily restrict access to any side roads or properties. We appreciate your 

cooperation while these important works are undertaken.  

For more information, or to register for project updates, please:  

• Call 1300 794 880  

• Email DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au or  

• Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/sturthwy  

Kind regards,  

Sturt Highway Corridor Upgrade Project Engagement Team  
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